No.EDN-HE (28)B(04)-75/2014 RUSA
State Project Directorate

Rashtriya Uchchtar Shiksha Abhiyan
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh

Dated: Shimla-171001, the IS Oct, 2016

To
All the Principals of
Govt. College in Himachal Pradesh

Subject: Regarding rescheduling of National Conference on
Challenges and Opportunities in Higher Education
on 22 Oct, 2016.

Sir/Mam,

It is brought to your kind notice that due to
unavoidable circumstances the “National Conference on Challenges and
Opportunities in Higher Education” scheduled to be held on 22nd Oct, 2016 is
now reschedule to 26" Nov, 2016. Accordingly all the participants can submit

their abstracts of research papers latest by 10% Nov, 2016.

This may be circulated among all concerned please.

2
(Dr. Amar Dev)
State Project Director (RUSA)
Directorate of Higher Education
Himachal Pradesh
Endst. No.Even Dated : Shimla-171001, Oct, 2016
Copy to:
1. Allthe participants concerned
2. Pechnical Officer, IT Cell, Directorate of Higher Education to upload the

letter on departmental website.
or (RUSA)
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